
 
 

 
 

CLERC Report 
 
Report by: PZC Paul Hand, Chairperson  
         

Date Report Sent: 2/07/2022 
 

Both PZC BARRY SHILES and Myself continue to ship boxes of eyeglasses and lens  
Back to Calgary 
 
Walmart has now added new locations to the list of stores where they would like boxes placed 
for pick up. 
 
The chairpersons for those areas have been informed of this and hopefully this will increase our 
donations to Calgary 
 
 Yours in Lionism  
PAUL HAND Clerc MD19 chairperson 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

               
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


